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Love, Connect and Serve on the Journey with Christ 



Looking for more information?  If you’d like to learn more about something you 
heard during Crossroads announcements regarding upcoming events or the ministries at 
Crossroads, please visit our Welcome Center Kiosk located in the Connection Area or visit 
our website at www.crossroadsefc.com. 

WE’RE SO GLAD YOU’RE HERE!  Thanks for joining us today!  We don’t want to miss 
the opportunity of connecting with you.  So, whether you are visiting for the first time or 
are a regular attendee please take a moment to fill out the Blue Connection Card in the 
seat pocket in front of you.  Please return it to the seat pocket or leave it on your seat. 
 

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please place your 
gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship Center exit.  Online 
giving is also available on our website at www.crossroadsefc.com                                                                            

Welcome announcements 

In order to make our services available online and in other locations, photography and video recordings may take place while 
you’re here at Crossroads.  Your presence signifies your consent for Crossroads Church to use your image.  Thanks for your 
cooperation.                           

We wanted you to know that… 

- Assisted hearing devices are available during our services at the Welcome Kiosk. 
- Binders with printed lyrics are available on the back tables in the Worship Center.  
- Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the            

Worship Center use the east or west doors (not the center, please).   

- Misplaced something?  If so, please check the Welcome Kiosk for lost & found items. 

 PS 92 (the ages 50+ ministry of Crossroads) invites you to mark your calendar now for 
our upcoming Spring Baked Potato Fellowship Dinner set for Saturday, May 19th, at 
the home of Orlin and Kelly Miller.  Games begin at 5:00 pm with dinner and  
sharing time to follow at about 6:00 pm.  We encourage you to invite a friend or 
neighbor to come with you for an enjoyable time of great food and Christian  
fellowship.  Questions? Contact Jim Carnes at (574) 952-5308. 

 Crossroads Invites You to Support World Vision’s 6k Walk/Run for Clean              
Water!  Join us on Saturday, May 19th, at 9:00 am at the Lions Shelter in Centennial 
Park as we partner with World Vision in this worldwide event to bring clean water to 
children in developing countries. Registration is $50 for adults and $25 for those 18 
and under. For free kids registration, email Diane Anderson at                                         
dianeandersonrentals@gmail. Please register under the Plymouth Host Site at 
www.teamworldvision.org/team/plymouth18.  So grab your small group, neighbors 
and friends and walk together, laugh together, sweat together and change the world 
for God together. 

 Don’t miss Love Week 2018!  Love Week is when our entire church intentionally 
serves our neighborhoods and communities and we want you to participate!  Love 
Week will take place July 7th - 15th.  Please make sure you put this in your calendars 
now so you are in town and able to participate in this all-church event! 

May is National Fitness Month.  God has definite reasons for wanting us healthy.  Here are 
four reasons that might motivate you at a really deep level… and these are reasons why God 
would want us all to be motivated: 
1. It glorifies God 
2. You’re taking care of your body –  We are His temple (1 Corinthians 6: 19-20) 
3. It’s being a good witness 
4. You’ll have more energy and be better equipped for what God has planned for you  
 

Children and Adolescents – Physical activity can improve muscular fitness, bone health, 
and heart health.           
Adults – Physical activity can lower the risk of heart disease, type 2 diabetes, and some 
types of cancer.     
Older Adults – Physical activity can lower the risk of falls and improve cognitive functioning 
(like learning and judgment skills).    
Just a few ideas - Encourage family time togetherness and take a walk…if you belong to a 
gym, start a swimming program or join the water aerobics class.  Get that bicycle out of the 
garage and take a ride daily.  Challenge a friend to a weekly game of tennis.  There are so 
many activities that can improve your health.  Get out there and move for God! 
For more information visit the web site: www.cdc.gov  

 You can request a copy of Pastor Scott’s ordination thesis and the audio file of his 
ordination council if you would like.  Please contact the church office at (574)            
935-3833 with your request.  

 Baptism Video - The video from our recent baptism services is now online for you to 
view.  This video contains the testimonies and baptisms only.  There is need to       
improve the light and audio for baptism but these are some powerful stories.   Go to 
crossroadsefc.com and click on the baptism logo on the home page.  That will take 
you to the video.  

faith community nursing 

springhill day camp reminders 

SpringHill Camp Preview Day - Today our Children’s Ministry Team will be treating 
kids, Kindergartners through 4th grade, to a SpringHill Camp Preview Day!   

Registration and Scholarship Information - Don’t forget to sign your kids up for 
SpringHill Day Camp!  As of  Wednesday, May 2nd, the registration fee is $219. We want 
to get kids to camp so if you need some financial assistance, please make sure to pick 
up and fill out a Scholarship Application!  Don’t forget that there are sibling discounts as 
well.   

Just a reminder, applications for Camp Scholarships as well as Counselor In Training 
(CIT) are due to the church office on or before Sunday, May 13th.  

Thank You For Volunteering!  All of our volunteer needs except for one Host Home 
have been taken!  Thank you so much!  If you would like to open your home to house 
SpringHill Staff during camp, please contact Pastor Marc at mread@crossroads-efc.org   












